
Notice of Public Hearing 

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Education of the Rockville Centre 

Union Free School District will hold a Public Hearing on May 3rd at 7:30 pm 

at South Side High School, Rockville Centre to receive public comment on 

the District’s proposed Preliminary Smart Schools Bond Act Investment 

Plan. This proposed Plan is available on the District website. 

Dated: April 11, 2017 
 
 Rockville Centre Union Free School District        
 Rockville Centre, New York  
 
 By: Jacqueline Wong, District Clerk  

 

 

       


